
From: Fiona Goss 
Sent: 16/10/2022 4:03:30 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: 8 Surfside Ave, Avalon Beach NSW 2107 Lot 10 DP28920 

To whom it may concern, 
The Architect Nino Sydney designed the house which has significant meaning to our Australian 
architectural journey. The house should be preserved for future generations & be listed as a 
house of architectural significance. We only have a few remaining Beachcomer's left in NSW & 
this is a great example. Please do not demolish the existing house. 
Thank you for your consideration 
Best regards, 
Fiona 

Fiona Goss 
Roseville NSW 2069 

Sent from my iPhone 

2022/652927


